The National Police has benefited
from a new support from DCAF and
the Sweden Embassy.

National Police received a lot of IT equipment, offered by the Geneva Center for the
Government of the Security Sector (DCAF) and the Sweden Embassy in the Republic of
Moldova. will be used in daily activities, contributing to the digitization and efficiency
of the work of colleagues in the field.




